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CHRISTMAS IS A TIME FOR 

GIVING …. 

Baking Club have kept 

this in mind whilst making 

a special Christmas cake 

for a lucky recipient. 

 
 

 

PLAYGROUND CHARITY CHRISTMAS SINGING 

Everyone is invited to join us on Friday 16th 
December at 9:00 am to listen to the KS2 (Year 3 to 
Year 6) children singing and spreading Christmas joy. 

There will also be an opportunity for you to add to our 
charity collection supporting Epsom Medical 
Equipment Fund (EMEF).  Thank you to those of you 
who have already made a donation – the amount we 
have raised so far is £901.75. 

 

 

Ewell Grove raised £551.31 for the Royal 
British Legion.  Thank you for your 
support. 

 

WEDNESDAY 14TH DECEMBER 

School Christmas Lunch and Dress Up for 
Christmas Day - children are welcome to attend 
school wearing something with a Christmas theme; for 
example a Christmas jumper, t-shirt, hairband or 
socks.  Second hand festive clothing will be available 
to purchase at the School Fair. 

 

CHRISTMAS FUN, PARTY DAY AND NON-UNIFORM 

On Thursday 15th December - the children will be 
having fun and games at their Christmas Parties; 
they are allowed to wear their party clothes to school 
for the day.  Whilst I am sure many of the children will 
want to wear something ‘special’ for party day, it also 
needs to be appropriate for a day at school and 
suitable for playing outside at this time of year – no 
football strips please.  School Shoes or Trainers  
must be worn as Footwear 

 

FOEG FESTIVE SOCIAL 

Thursday 15th December at 7:30pm – please click 
on invitation for full details – thank you. 

 

LAST DAY OF AUTUMN TERM 

School finishes at the usual time on Friday 16th 
December.  The children should return for the start of 
the Spring Term on Tuesday 3rd January 2023. 

 

RESURFACING WORKS ON WEST STREET 

West Street, Ewell will be closed from High Street 

to Larby Place whilst Surrey Highways carry out 

resurfacing works: 

Start Date: Monday 12th December 2022 

Duration: 4 days 8:00 am to 5:00pm 

 

READING WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS - ALL YEARS 

At Ewell Grove, we believe strongly in the value and 
power of reading.  Our aim is for all pupils to be able 
to read fluently, and with confidence, in any subject by 
the end of their primary education. 

Research shows that there is a positive relationship 
between reading enjoyment and both educational and 
personal success.  We also aim to support all children 
to develop their love of literature through being 
encouraged to read for pleasure. 

To find out how you can support your child at home, 
we look forward to you joining us for this workshop on 
Friday 6th January 2023 at 9:00 to 9:45am in the 
school hall. 

To confirm or decline your place, please ensure you 
complete the online ParentMail form (closes 
12:00pm on 4th January) – thank you. 

 

ADMISSIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2023 

Reception to access the application form and more 
information on the application process please visit 
surreycc.gov.uk/admissions 

Your online application must be completed by 
15th January 2023 

Nursery - full details of the Ewell Grove offer can be 
found on our website under ‘virtual office’ ‘admissions’ 
where you will find the Nursery Prospectus and online 
Application Form. 

Your application form must be with the School Office 
by 15th January 2023. 
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